
14 February 1969 

Miss Ann L. McCaslin . 

. Supervisor, Books and Periodicals 
University Microfilns 
Ann. Arbor, Michigan 48106 

Dear Miss McCaslin, 

Thank you for your letter of 7 February 1969 Tequesting my agreement to have 
the Subject Index to the Warren Report and Hearings and Exhibits included in your 
OP Book Program. I am pleased. to have your SASees sons 

From time to time I receive urgent requests for the Subject Index. I have 
a xerox copy which I make available on loan, for re-copying,.to the individuals 
who wish to borrow it. It will be more convenient if I can merely refer such 
persons to Paiversity "Morofilus, and less Se penaTTe for them to obtain a bound 
X@YOX COpy.. : 

: bse have also supplied such individuals with a list of . errata, and I would. 
hope that this would be included with each copy of the Subject Index supplied 
by University Microfilms. A copy of the errata. list is enclosed. herewith. 

Also enclosed is the signed sgreenont, as. you requested, 

I should be grateful to receive. oor assurance that the. list of errata 7 
will be included in each xerographic copy of the een Jeck eerie! if iat 
I should also. like.to see a xerographic.copy. . 

Please be assured that I will gladly be of any further assistance,if I 
can, and that I am gratified at the prospect of having this work in print 
again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagter 

302 West 12 Street 

New York, N.Y. 10014 
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